
Zimmerman, Cy 

From: 
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To Whom it may Concern: 

Zimmerman. Cy 

Tuesday. April 02. 2013 11:17 AM 
diane.solano@state.nm.us 
Well Proposal Follow Up--NE/4 Section 17. T29N, R14W 
DOC040213.pdf 

I am the Landman for XTO Energy Inc. and I found your contact information on the New Mexico Department of 

Transportation website. XTO Energy Inc. (XTO) recently proposed the drilling and completion of the Ropco 16-lH well as 
a single lateral horizontal testing the Mancos formation by letter dated March 11, 2013. Please see attached. 

This email serves as a follow up to that letter dated March 11, 2013 and request your expedited response. If you do not 
wish to participate in the well, you have the option to lease your minerals by signing the lease attached to the 
letter. Our records show that the New Mexico Highway and Transportation Department owns a .95 acre tract in the 
NE/4 of section 17 ofT29N, R14W. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. I can be reached at 817-885-1130. 

Thanks, 

Cy Zimmerman 
A.:o;sociate Landman 

Cy Zimmerman@xtoenergy.com 
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